

Beating Blood Cancers

The Sandhu Charitable Foundation First Floor, Santon House 53/55 Uxbridge Road, Ealing, London W5 5SA

29th October 2013

Dear Nick and everyone at The Sandhu Charitable Foundation,

Leukaemia & Lymphoma Research - London Bikeathon 2013

On behalf of everyone on the London Bikeathon Team, I would like to say huge thank you for your recent offline donation of £1000.

The event was incredibly popular this year and has already raised £650,000, and donations are still coming in. We expect the final figure to be in excess of £900,000 which is an incredible amount and will make such a huge difference towards all our life saving research into blood cancers.

The money you've donated will help us with our mission – to stop people dying from blood cancer, make patients' lives better and stop people getting blood cancer in the first place. We won't be satisfied until every patient with blood cancer can live fully the life that they were given; a life where the diagnosis of a blood cancer has no impact.

We hope that you'll continue to support our work and join our Unstoppable team at another event or by doing a personal challenge. If you'd like to hear more about our events, or other ways you can help beat blood cancer, just get in touch!

Thanks again for your fantastic support. Together we can beat blood cancer.

Best wishes,

Sophie Hedges

The London Bikeathon Team Leukaemia & Lymphoma Research LEUKAEMIA & LYMPHOMA RESEARCH

Beating Blood Cancers

Official Receipt
29 October 2013.
London Bikeathon 2013
£1000.00